
Public Notice 
 

Due to the Winter Chill Advisory the Lan-Oak Park District Board of 
Commissioners has 

 
CANCELLED ITS COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING AND REGULAR 

BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED FOR JANUARY 15, 2024 
 

 
The Lan-Oak Park District is subject to the requirements of the Americans 

with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend this 
meeting and who require certain accommodations in order to allow them to 
observe and/or participate in this meeting, or who have questions regarding the 
accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, are requested to contact the Senior 
Superintendent of Strategy & Operations at (708) 474-8552 promptly to allow the 
Park District to make reasonable accommodations. 

In the event of a change in the meeting date, time or location, the Park 
District will post a public notice at the Eisenhower Center. If time allows a public 
notice will also be distributed to any news medium which has filed an annual 
request for notice. 

 
By order of the Lan-Oak Park District Board of Park Commissioners. 

 
                                                                                             Sharon Desjardins 
                 Secretary to the Board 
                                                      Senior Superintendent 

       Strategy & Operations 
 
 
 
 
This public notice was distributed on January 14, 2024 
 
1) Posted at the Eisenhower Center 
2) Posted on the Park District Web Site 
 


